
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   December 20, 2006 
 
 
 
AQB Comments 
The Appraisal Foundation  
1155 15th Street, NW 
Suite 1111 
!ashington, DC 20005 
 
Dear AQB: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Appraiser Qualifications Board’s (“AQB”) 
November 21, 2006 “Exposure Draft on revisions to the 2008 Real Property Appraiser 
Qualification Criteria, as well as Interpretations and Guide Notes applying to the Real Property 
Appraiser Qualification Criteria.” Please note that these comments are ASC staff comments that 
have not been formally reviewed or approved by the ASC. 
 
• Interpretation – Continuing Education Credit for Attendance at State Appraisal 

Regulatory Agency Meetings 
 

We concur with the proposed Interpretation. 
 
• Guide Note 5 
 
 We concur with the proposed Guide Note. 
 
 Thank you again for the opportunity to comment. Please contact us if you have any 
questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson  
   Executive Director 
 


